
 

 

 

 

 

Attachment G 



In 2016, the Washington Utilities and Transportation 
Commission approved a decoupling mechanism that 
requires Pacific Power track and defer the difference 
between allowed revenue and actual revenue and file  
true-up adjustments by December 1 of every year.  

Last year, the Commission approved a 0.315 cents per 
kilowatt-hour surcredit for irrigation customers, which 
will expire on January 31, 2022. The expiration of this 
surcredit will result in a 3.4 percent price increase for 
irrigation customers. A typical irrigation customer using 30 
megawatt-hours annually will see an annual bill increase of 
$94.50, spread over their monthly bills. 

The Commission will examine Pacific Power’s filing 
and may determine that the filing be accepted as filed, 
modified, or rejected. If accepted as filed, the price change 
would go into effect February 1, 2022.

The Commission has the authority to set final rates that 
may be lower or higher than the company’s filing. You are 
invited to comment to the Commission using the “Submit 
a Comment” feature on the Commission’s website at utc.
wa.gov, or by using the following contact information.

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

Online comment form: http://www.utc.wa.gov/comment 
Email: comments@utc.wa.gov 
Telephone:  1-888-333-WUTC (9882) 
Mail: P.O. Box 47250, Olympia, WA 98504

Please include your name, the name of the utility (Pacific 
Power), a description of this filing, and a contact method, 
if you would like to receive more information.

The UTC is committed to providing reasonable 
accommodation to participants with disabilities. If you 
need reasonable accommodation, please contact the UTC 
at 360-664-1243 or human_resources@utc.wa.gov.  

For more information or to contact Pacific Power, please 
call us toll free at 1-888-221-7070 or write to: 

Pacific Power 
825 NE Multnomah Street, Suite 2000 
Portland, OR 97232

Summary of proposed rate increase

Overall increase in dollars: $519,000 
Overall increase in percent: 0.1%

As a Pacific Power customer, you’re our number one priority. We’re committed to delivering the 
consistent, affordable power you rely on from increasingly clean sources. Our strategic investments and 
commitment to service have resulted in prices in Washington that are among the lowest in the nation. 

We want to keep you informed about regulatory proceedings that, if approved, would result in a price 
change in February 2022. Detailed information about the regulatory filing is shown below.

Pacific Power currently offers a variety of options to help you save energy and money. Rebates and 
incentives are available for replacing worn irrigation equipment and for installing variable frequency 
drives on pumps. Upgrading equipment reduces electric energy used for pumping and saves on electric 
bills. Learn more at pacificpower.net/wasave.

If you sign up for paperless billing, you will receive a $0.50 bill credit each month, and if you add Auto 
Pay, you can earn an additional $1 monthly bill credit. Together these credits equal $18 annually. For 
more information, visit pacificpower.net/billoptions.

KEEPING YOU INFORMED
PROPOSED RATE CHANGE

Type of Service Percentage Increase

Agricultural Pumping 3.4
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